
   
 

 

 
 

 
 
 

Weekly Bulletin – 27th February 2025 
 

 

School Year Term Dates 2024 – 2025 
TERM 1 4st September 2024- 25th October 2024 

INSET DAYS 2ND & 3RD SEPT 

TERM 2 4th November 2024 – 20th December 2024 
 

TERM 3 6th January 2025 – 14th February 2025 
 

TERM 4 24th February 2025 – 4th April 2025 
 

TERM 5  22nd April 2025 – 23rd May 2025  
 

TERM 6  
 

2nd June 2025 – 22nd July 2025  
INSET DAYS 20th & 23rd JUNE and 11th JULY 

 

School Events 

05.03.2025 Annual Book Swap – See Details Below  

06.03.2025 World Book Day – Dress up as a character from a book or wear something comfortable 
for reading.  

10.03.2025 Science Week 

12.03.2025 Year 4 – Virtual Author Visit 

12.03.2025 Year R – Hearing Test  

14.03.2025 Comic Relief – Details to follow  

25.03.2025 Year 5 – Science Challenge Day – Details to follow 

 28.03.2025 Year 4 – Mini Residential  

03.04.2025 PTA EASTER BINGO - after school. Details to follow 

04.04.2025 Last Day of Term  

19.06.2025 Sports Day 

         
 
 

Kent Teacher of the Year Awards 
Nominations are now open for the Kent Teacher of the Year Awards.   

Do you know someone who deserves recognition? There are a wide range of categories, including 
teachers, teaching assistants, office staff, PTA members and volunteers. 

This is an opportunity to recognise everyone who makes a difference in our school and in your 
children’s lives. 

If there is someone you feel deserves to be recognised, please go to the below website: 
https://sekgroup.org.uk/support/sek-schools/kent-teacher-of-the-year/ 

 
 
 
 
 
 

https://sekgroup.org.uk/support/sek-schools/kent-teacher-of-the-year/


   
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

TWEETS YOU MAY HAVE MISSED  
To keep up to date with your child’s week, Please Check the year group page 

on our website or our Twitter (X) page.   
 

 
  
  
 
   
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 

 
  
   
 
 
 
 
 

 
  
 
   
 
 
  
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 



   
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



   
 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

This year, World Book Day takes place on Thursday 6th March and we are very 

much looking forward to celebrating this event in school.  

Please find below an outline of activities we have planned for this year’s World 

Book Day. 

  

 Wednesday 5th March: 

Our annual Book Swap will return on Wednesday 5th March. We kindly ask 

that each child bring in a pre-loved book suitable for their age group that they 

would like to donate to the swap. We hope that every child in the school will 

then go home with at least one ‘new’ book to enjoy at home.  

Please send books for the swap into class from Monday 24th February. Thank 

you!    

  

Thursday 6th March—World Book Day: 

This year, we invite children and staff to either dress up either as a book 

character or wear clothes they find comfortable for reading. During the day, 

each class will take part in additional reading for enjoyment activities.   
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 



   
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

A gentle reminder – Please can all earrings be 
removed for PE days. 

Hooped Earrings not to be worn to school. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 



   
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



   
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


